
         
September 19, 2024 

 

To,    

BSE Limited          

Department of Corporate Services 

P. J. Tower, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400 020, Maharashtra, India.  

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Sub.: Reply to the clarification sought by the stock exchange with reference to the significant 

movement in the price of the securities of the Company 

Ref No: L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2024-25 / 2659 

Scrip Code : 504378 

Scrip ID: NYSSACORP 

 

In context to the above and in response to your email seeking clarification from the Company 

regarding spurt in price. We hereby confirm that there are no such material information/disclosure 

which are price sensitive and which may result in the spurt in the price of the Company’s share which 

the Company has failed to disclose to the Stock Exchange in recent past. 

 

The Company has been diligently disclosing all the material information to the various stakeholders 

and have been duly complying with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing obligation and Disclosure 

Requirement Regulation 2015, in past and confirm to disclose any material information required to be 

disclose and when it is required. 

 

Kindly take to the same on record and acknowledge the receipt 

 

 

Thanking you 

 

FOR NYSSA CORPORATION LIMITED 

 

 

______________________ 

Nikita Poddar 

Company Secretary 
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